
Mr M Rolfe
Queen Square House
Charlotte Street
Bath
BA1 2LL

Colin Haigh
Head of Planning

Reply To: address as below                                                                                    
Direct Tel: 01707357000

Email: planning@welhat.gov.uk

Date: 14 February 2018

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990
TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING (DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT 

PROCEDURE) (ENGLAND) ORDER 2015

Dear Mr Rolfe,

Application Reference: 6/2017/2910/COND
Proposed development at: Plot 4100, Gypsy Moth Avenue, Hatfield Business Park, 
Hatfield.
Proposal: Submission of details pursuant to condition 8 (Archaeological Written 
Scheme of Investigation) on planning permission 6/2015/2043/OUTLINE, dated 
05/10/2015

Thank you for your application requesting the discharge of the above condition.

I can confirm that the details submitted are sufficient to discharge this condition, in 
accordance with the ‘Project Specification for Archaeological Evaluation’ (By 
Thames Valley Archaeological Services, dated 14 December 2017 and revised 29 
January 2018).

Please note that the development must not be carried out other than in accordance 
with the approved details unless otherwise agreed in writing by the Local Planning 
Authority.

Should you require any clarification regarding the contents of this letter, please do 
not hesitate contacting me and I will be pleased to advise you further.

Yours sincerely,

David Elmore
Senior Development Management Officer


